
From: Andrew Thompson
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 3:30 PM 
To: Sarah Platts
Cc: Ashley Taylor Leo Whitlock 

 Peter Davies 

Subject: Re: Canterbury Local Plan

Hi Sarah

The city council established a cross party Councillor Local Plan Working 
Group in July to review the draft local plan previously published for 
consultation over winter 2022/23.

Our intention is to take a revised draft Local Plan to Cabinet in February 
2024 for a further Regulation 18 consultation. The Cabinet will also 
consider at this meeting a revised Local Development Scheme which will 
outline that the new local plan will reach Regulation 19 stage in early 2025 
and will be submitted for examination ahead of the government's deadline 
in June 2025.

Since the Councillor Local Plan Working Group was established, no 
decisions have been taken by the council in respect of the content of the 
revised draft plan.

Kind regards
Andrew

Andrew Thompson 
Corporate Policy and Strategy Manager 
Canterbury City Council, Military Road, Canterbury, CT1 1YW 
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